
From: Faraz, Yawar
To: Toelle, Steve
Cc: Wiehle, Kelly L; Smith, James; Zimmerman, Jacob; Koenick, Stephen; Lin, Bill; Learn, Matthew; Schwartzman,

Adam; Siurano-Perez, Osiris
Subject: Acknowledgement of Receipt of Centrus Final Status Survey Report for the American Centrifuge Lead Cascade

Facility Decommissioning Project
Date: Friday, June 29, 2018 3:39:00 PM

Steve,
 
We have received your Final Status Survey Report for the American Centrifuge Lead
Cascade Facility (LCF) dated April 14, 2018 (ADAMS Accession No. ML1845A127).  As I
indicated to you by phone on June 13th, we will conduct its reviews after completing our
review of the LCF decommissioning plan and receiving your request to terminate the LCF
license.  The CAC/Docket/EPID Nos. for this review will be 000224/07007003/L-2018-DF1-
0001.  Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you
 
Yawar H. Faraz, Senior Project Manager
Enrichment and Conversion Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards, and Environment
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, MS T-4A60
Washington DC  20555-0001
Ph:  301-415-7220
Fax:  301-415-0020
Cell:  240-401-8705
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